
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF TROY 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 
April 22, 2016 

 
 

 The Town of Troy board held a special board meeting on Friday, April 22, 2016, on 
property located in Sec. 31, T9N, R5E.  The purpose of said meeting was to determine the 
driveway length and variance required to build a residence on Parcel #036-1123. 
 Present were:  Roger Mack, Don Meise, Jeff Lohr, Kathy Good, representing Bunbury & 
Associates Realtors, and Tom Davis, prospective buyer of said property.  Absent was Donald 
Jegerlehner, owner of the property. 
 There were several details discussed regarding if the proposed location and length of 
the driveway conforms with the town’s driveway ordinance. 
 No decision was made at this time as it was decided that town chairman, Roger Mack, 
should contact the town’s attorney, Natalie Bussan, to clarify and answer the questions all 
parties had.  
 The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
     Respectively submitted, 
 
 
 
     Donald Meise, Acting Clerk 


